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28th September 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re:  Alien Day – 17th October 2017 

To celebrate the end of our topic, Rabbits, Squirrels and Hedgehog classes will be having an Alien Day. 

This will take place on the 17th October 2017, and all pupils can come dressed as an Alien for the day.   

We hope they will all enjoy this day and are looking forward to seeing their costumes. 

Any queries, please speak to your class teacher. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

L Burrell 

KS1 Co-Ordinator 
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